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International President Fabrício Oliveira   

  

  

 

To download International President Fabrício Oliveira's Theme Click here. 

 



 

DG John Hand - "Opening New Doors"  

 

 

 

A few weeks ago, I had the opportunity to attend the Lions International Convention in 

Melbourne, Australia.  My spouse, Loraine, was able to attend as well and our first trip 

Down Under was terrific—even in winter!  If you ever have the chance, take it.  Meeting 

Lions from around North America and the world is inspiring, educational, and joyful. 

Our new International President, Fabricio Oliveira, is from Brazil and makes quite an 

impact in person.  Fabricio’s theme for his year as International President is “Make Your 

Mark” and he is challenging all Lions districts to do just that.   

Closer to home, my theme is “Opening New Doors” which speaks to opening new doors 

for District 39W members:  how can we work more collaboratively?  Who can we help new 

parts of our communities?    The opportunities are endless. 

 

 

Just as importantly, “Opening New Doors”  offers the chance to open new doors INTO Lions for others in your 

community.  Family, friends, co-workers, and so many others are waiting to be asked to walk into our Lions Clubs.  

Lions are positive, collaborative, and talented people.  We are really, really good and we can be even that much more 

effective helping those we serve. 

 

All the Best, 

John Hand 

District Governor  

Email: history.major1994@gmail.com 

 

PS!  SAVE-THE-DATES for our mid-year convention October 18-19 at Boise State University.  Details coming in early 

August! 

   

 

 

 

 



   

 

 

VDG Peggy Hess  

 

 

 

Hey 39W we are still in need of a Second Vice District Governor.   If you have been 

President of your club and served 39W on a committee, we need you. 

 

Jess and Peggy Hess received their Melvin Jones.  Better late than never 

The new Lion year begins!!  Let's serve, Feed the Need!!! 

 

 

Peggy Hess 

Second Vice District Governor 

Email: peggjess@pmt.org 

   
 

 

 

International convention in Melbourne was a real 

learning experience. 

Can't wait to put it all to use. 

 

It was fun meeting everyone and finally sitting 

down with John.  



  

 

Jess and Peggy Hess received their Melvin Jones.  

Better late than never.  

 

 

 

39W 2024-25 Cabinet 

   

• District Governor--John Hand 

• First Vice District Governor--Peggy Hess 

• Second Vice District Governor--TBD 

• Cabinet Secretary--Lisa Gier 

• Cabinet Treasurer--Amy Jauregui 

• District Administrator--Jennifer Weeks 

 

 

  



 

 

 Envision 

 

 

Tickets going fast!   

 

 

 

 

New Pins for LCIF Donation 

 

 

 

This was posted on Facebook by Rick Shurtleff 

 

With the coming new Lions year we have new pins of recognition 

available for you to receive as you generously give to LCIF.  

 



 

 

Newsletter Info 

 

Hello 39W Lions! 

 

Do you have an up-coming event or just completed a fun project?  Send us the information! and we will include 

it in the next Newsletter. Send us a couple of pictures to go with it to add to the impact. 

 

Articles need to be in a Word document or similar text file. Try to make your articles concise and limit the 

number of photos to two (2). Deadline for submission of newsletter articles is the First Wednesday of any 

month. 

 

*Please make sure you have a release from a parent or guardian for any pictures that include children. 

 

If someone in your club is not getting the newsletter and wants to be added to the email list, please have them 

email the newsletter team at 39WLionsnews@gmail.com.  

Lions Billie Wood and Rose Jensen from Payette Syringa Club  

 

  

 

CLUB NEWS  

 

 

 

Payette Syringa Lions  
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
We had our summer picnic / officer installation this month. Fun was had by all. Lots 
of chicken with homemade sides and deserts.  

 

 

New officers for 2024-25 were installed Pictured from right to left 
 
Rose Jensen (President) 
Eyvonne Nichols (First Vice President) 
Eugenia Fairbanks (Second Vice President) 
Barbara Champion (Treasurer) 
Cleo Thompson (Secretary) 
Susan Chamberlin (Tail Twister) 
 
Pictured is Lion Barbara receiving her membership key award. Great job! 
   

 



 

Weiser Lions  

 

 

 

During the annual National Old-time Fiddle Contest parade, Weiser Lions 

and Weiser High School Leos rode in a decorated pickup, and tossed 

candy to the spectators along the parade route.  This was followed with 

some of the Lions helping at the Leo Club’s car wash to raise funds for 

the local senior center. Two Weiser Lions treated the Leos to pizza and 

beverages. 

We love our Leos! 

The Weiser Lions Club takes a recess from business meetings during 

July but, will have their annual potluck picnic on July 17, to install new 

officers and present awards. Both DG John Hand and Zone Chair, Marie 

Virden, will attend.  
 

 

 

Boise Bench Lions  

 

 

 

Boise Bench Lions June 2024 Activities. 

 

What do you feed a 600 pound Baboon? Anything it wants! 

  

The Club had its first two cleanups at Zoo Boise in June and we will be there 

monthly though the Summer. Raking leaves, pulling weeds and general cleanup 

around some of the small bird exhibits, otter exhibit and they told us to watch for 

the crocodile. We also got some good information about the baboons too (they 

are not fans of broccoli either). 

  

 

Club members also cooked and served at Interfaith Sanctuary and cooked and 

cleaned at the Ronal MacDonald House.   Eight Boise Bench Lions bagged 

4,000 peppers and 2,250 potatoes for 5,200 meals at the Idaho Food Bank. 

Lion Patty Frison delivered 29 purses with items for the purses to the new 

location for Purses with a Purpose. The BB Lions continue to collect items for 

this non-profit. Check out purseswithapurposeboise.org for more information. 

  

A new project-Club members will decorate cards for Mothers Against Drunk 

Driving. 

The summer picnic/charter party was a success, a lot of good food, games and 

awards were handed out or consumed.  

 

Boise Bench Lions Club 

www.boisebenchlions.org 

208 859 3642 

Curt Kelly 

 
  



 

Adrian Lions  

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Adrian Lions club had their annual 4th of July Duck race and parade   

 

  

 

 

 

Star Lions 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

This July, support a Wreaths Across America Sponsorship Group through our 

#GivingInJuly campaign! 

This annual campaign spotlights the work of likeminded organizations, and 

encourages year-round support of the mission. By sponsoring a $17 wreath 

through a Sponsorship Group this summer, you can help a local group reach their 

goals, while honoring a fallen veteran. $5 from every wreath sponsorship is 

returned to the group you select! 

Learn more about #GivingInJuly, and find a group to support today. 

Please support Star Lions Club and the Star Cemetery. Thank you for your support 

 

  

 



 

Meridian Lions 

 

 

 

Save the date September 13th Friday for the Meridian Lions Club golf scramble. Get 

your team together and sponsor a great cause.  

 

 

 

Eagle616 Lions 

 

 

 

We have officially opened our registration to our annual Duffers & Do-

Gooders Golf Scramble (previously named Hackers & Slackers)! You 

don't want to miss this one! Our theme is "All in the Hips" celebrating 

Happy Gilmore 2 being released!  

For more information go to: 

https://duffersanddogooders.afrogs.org/ 

 

 



  

  

 

Big Change the event is FREE to all participants!!!!!!! 

 

 



 

 

Save the Date  

 

 

July 22                         Multiple District (MD) 39- Lion Portal training 

August 3rd                   Boise Bench Lions Kids Triathlon 

September 13th           Meridian Lions Club golf scramble. 

 

 

 

 

Twitter  
 

 

 

 

Facebook  
 

 

 

 

Website  
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